
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: May 7, 2014        BIS 14-145 
 

File: TMP-2014-00255 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS 
TO APPLY FOR AND IF AWARDED, ACCEPT THE ATTACHED FIREHOUSE SUBS 
PUBLIC SAFETY FOUNDATION GRANT IN THE APPROXIMATE TOTAL AMOUNT 
OF $20,000; AND FURTHER AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS 
TO EXECUTE ANY AND ALL APPLICABLE GRANT DOCUMENTS AND 
AGREEMENT UPON AWARD OF THE GRANT FUNDS. 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:   
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient resources are identified /available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing; (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 

This Resolution seeks the approval for and authorization to participate in the Firehouse 
Subs Public Safety Foundation Grants Program and file a grant funding application 
requesting the amount of $20,000.00 to replace worn firefighting boots that have 
reached their useful service life, and to execute any and all required documents and the 
grant agreement as is required to participate in the grant program.  The grant program 
does not require a cash match from the City, but will involve the submittal of documents 
verifying the purchase of said boots and the participation of Fire Department personnel 
in a public relations event sponsored by Firehouse Subs. 
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